
From: bethfomansky@aol.com
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 2007
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 7:57:46 PM

I support HB 2007.  My neighborhood association does not speak for me or
for the majority of residents in Vultnomah.
 
Thank you.
 
Beth Omansky
 
*******************
Whenever you find yourself on the side of the majority, it is time to pause
and reflect.
                    Mark Twain
*****************
Beth Omansky, Ph.D.
Portland, OR
USA
BethFOmansky@aol.com
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